ECONO WASTE, INC.

Locally Owned & Operated Since 1987

P.O. BOX 106

ROY, UT 84067

PHONE: (801)627-2680

EMAIL: econowaste@hotmail.com WEBSITE: Econowasteut.com

IMPORTANT NOTICE
REGARDING GARBAGE PICK UP

**IF YOU RECEIVED THIS FLYER YOUR NEW PICK-UP DAY
WILL BE WEDNESDAY STARTING MARCH 27, 2024**

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to rapid growth in several areas, it has become necessary to change some
of our hauling schedules.

After your Tuesday pick up on March 19, 2024, your “new” garbage pick-up
day will change to Wednesdays starting March 27, 2024. Please put your cans

out on Tuesday night, or no later than Wednesday at 4:30 am, for pick-up.

Your last Tuesday pick-up will be on March 19, 2024 and then you will be
dumped the next week on Wednesday March 27, 2024.

Unfortunately, if you forget to put your cans out, we will not be able to come
back. If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call us at 801-
627-2680. Your cooperation, as well as your patronage, is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ecano Waste, Inc.

PLEASE NOTE: THIS CHANGE IS FOR ONLY THE PLAIN CITY HOMES
IN THE “RED AREA” (ON THE INCLUDED MAP)







